
Covid-19 Closure

We are following the ADA and Ohio State Dental Boards recommendation and 
are closing the office until the governor allows us to reopen. We value the health 
and wellbeing of all of our patients. I will be on call for true dental emergencies 
for healthy patients. Stay safe and healthy. Dr. Megan Shiga


